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TO:   All Producers Licensed to Write Business in the State of Nebraska  
 
FROM:  Eric Dunning, Director of Insurance 
 
DATE:  June 15, 2021 
 
RE:   Waiver of Proctor Requirements Ending July 1, 2021 
 
 
 
The date for Nebraska to waive proctor requirements for continuing education self-study online 
courses will end on July 1, 2021. 
 
Questions regarding this Notice should be directed to the Producer Licensing Division at  
402-471-4913 or at doi.licensing@nebraska.gov. 


